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‘All things are possible’ 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

7th February 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We will be holding a sponsored ‘Welly Walk’ on Friday 16th February at 09:30 AM and we would love for you 
to join us.  
 
We are inviting our EYFS children and one parent/carer per child to join us as we complete a walk around the 
perimeter of our school. We kindly ask that children come into school wearing appropriate sportswear 
clothing, e.g. trainers, leggings, jogging bottoms. Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate siblings at 
this event due to the large number of children within our Early Years already participating. Refreshments will 
be provided for children and parents/carers after the walk, so we kindly ask that you do not bring any 
food/drink products with you. In order for this event to take place we would need a minimum of 45 parents to 
sign up.  
 
Please find attached a sponsor form for you to start raising money. There is no pressure to raise a certain 
amount of money; we appreciate any amount that is raised! All funds will be used to develop our outdoor 
area, with the children having their say on what they would like to spend the money on (within reason). If you 
have raised any funds, please return the completed sponsor form and money raised, in a sealed envelope, by 
Monday 26th February 2024.  
 
In order for us to get an idea of the number of parents/carers attending there will be a sign-up sheet in the 
EYFS entrances from Monday 5th February 2024.  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 

The EYFS Team 
 

 

 

 



 
 

Early Years Sponsored Welly Walk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Full Name of child ________________________ Total raised _______________ 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Name Amount sponsored Paid 

Mickey Mouse  £2.00  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


